From: Mooney. James

To: Licensing

Cc: Reynolds.Duncan; Sprigas, Fred

Subject: Dose Fish and Chip Shop, Commercial Road, Hereford
Date: 08 May 2017 14:56:30

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

West Mercia Police are in recent of an application to vary the premises licence for
a location known as Dose Fish and Chip Shop, Commercial Road, Hereford.
The application is extend the operating hours until 0400/0430.

This premises whilst licensed for late night refreshment and has not actually
opened and operated as such since the licence was granted in 2014. The
premises is located within an area covered by the special cumulative impact policy
for Herefordshire Council. This policy refers to the concentration of licensed
premises within a specific area and the associated crime and disorder that could
occur. The guidance issued under S182 of the Licensing Act 2013, indicates that
any applicant should show what steps they will take to promote the licensing
objectives and how by granting an application will not impact of the licensing
objectives and the special policy.

The applicant has not put forward any steps to promote the licensing objectives
and therefore has failed to recognise the importance of the need to promote the
licensing objectives.

West Mercia Police therefore OBJECT to this application on the grounds to grant it
will undermine the licensing objectives - in particular of the prevent of crime and
disorder.

Regards

Jim Mooney

Harm Reduction/Community Safety Dept.,
Licensing & Harm Reduction Coordinator,
Policing Unit - Herefordshire,

West Mercia Police.

DDI 01432 347102

Switchboard '101' x 4702
james.mooney@westmercia.pnn.police.uk
In Herefordshire we protect people from harm
#destinationHereford

The information contained is shared under the provisions of the Crime and Disorder Act. It is shared between appropriate

agencies for the purpose of reducing and dealing with criminal and anti-social behaviour. Once in the hands of a new
agency it is the responsibility of that agency to protect the information under its own Data Protection Provisions.

View our new Warwickshire Police and West Mercia Police websites at:
www.warwickshire.police.uk and www.westmercia.police.uk
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Make the difference

For more information about becoming a Special
Constable,
please visit,

Warwickshire Police:

www.warwickshire.police.uk/specialconstables

West Mercia Police:

www.westmercia.police.uk/specialconstables
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